COUNCIL DISCUSSION MONDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2015

CANCELLATION NOTICE

A quorum of Council was not present; the Council Discussion was cancelled.

The City of Austin Community Flood Recovery Open House was convened on Monday, November 9, 2015,
at Perez Elementary School, 7500 S. Pleasant Valley Road, Austin, Texas 78744 at 6:30 p.m.



